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September 3, 2025 

 

Hon. Joanne Cunningham, Chairwoman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State St., Rm. 710 

Albany, NY 12207 

 

Dear Chairwoman Cunningham: 

 

The Albany County Department of Health (ACDOH) requests authorization to accept grant funds and enter 

into an agreement with the Governor’s Traffic Safety Committee. The ACDOH has been awarded $40,000 

for the program term of October 1, 2025 through September 30, 2026. The ACDOH will use these grant 

funds to continue to promote safety by distributing pedestrian safety information at select intersections at 

risk for accidents, providing safety education in schools, and conducting community outreach regarding 

pedestrian safety. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 

 

       Sincerely, 

        

 

 

       Maribeth Miller, BSN, MS 

       Interim Commissioner of Health 

 

cc:   Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader 

Hon. Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

James Curran, Minority Counsel 
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DANIEL P. McCOY 
County Executive 

 

MARIBETH MILLER, RN, BSN, MS 

Interim Commissioner of Health 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
   

 

 

 

 

TRICIA BULATAO,  MS,  RDN  
Deputy Commissioner of Health 

 

RANSOM E. MOORE III 
Assistant Commissioner  

Finance & Administration 
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